
   PIT STOP NEWS 
 
From our President 
  
   First we need to say goodbye to our Editor Diana Wirtz.  She has been our 
editor since we started putting out Newsletters, Issues 1-7.  The call went out for the need 
to put out a newsletter and she stepped up and did a great job. We wish you the best and 
your always welcome.  Make sure you let us know when the party is at your place.  There 
won’t be more than 30-40 people to crash at your place. 
 We had a great turn out for the Tech Session at MAX RPM. Our featured spot 
was BREMBO BRAKES. Bob went through the different types and variables of brakes sys-
tems. Advantages and disadvantages of bigger brakes. We also heard discussion about 
Turbocharging and supercharging. The differences between them and what system is best 
suited for various needs. We saw some awesome race bikes and a show car in the making.  
Everyone had  good food and conversation. 
 The CWR Whistler Weekend is this month and some from our club are going to 
it. If you have never been to this event over the years you are missing a great time. Lots 
of fun, good food, great friendship and beautiful driving. What more can you ask for. 
 Our OPR Dinner which is usually scheduled for the third Friday of the month will 
be on the fourth Friday this month only.  It was voted on because of the conflict with 
Whistler Weekend. Dinner will be at Fischiare La Fermata in Bremerton.  Hope to see you 
there. 
 We need all who can make it to the September Board Meeting Wednesday the 
7th, to do so. We need to fill out our calendar for the next few months and schedule our 
events and dinners.  Our Christmas Party will also be discussed   
 
Finally remember that next month our event will be the Chile Cook-off in Point Angles 
 
  
    Alex 
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Events Calendar 
                         Join us for the fun        

 
Aug 11th  -      Board Meeting - 6:30 PM 
             Round Table Pizza—Silverdale 
Aug 27th -       Club Dinner  
  Fischiare La Fermata 
Sep 4th - PNWR Autocross #7 
  Bremerton Raceway 
Sep 8th - Board Meeting 7PM 
  The Lighthouse in old Silverdale 
Sep 17th - Dinner  TBA 
Sep 19th - OPR Chile Cookoff 
  In Port Angles 
 
As the new Co-Editors of the newsletter we would like to 
thank Diana for all the work she did as the Editor and worker 
for OPR.  Diana may you find find good friends, good times 
and have only clear twisty roads to drive on. 
 
             Goodbye Diana  
 
 
   
 
 
Spouse____________________________________ 
 PORSCHE INFORMATION 
Model________________BodyType______________ 
Year__________________Color_________________ 
REGIONAL ACTIVITY INFORMATION 
Home Phone ________________________________ Cell 
Phone__________________________________ 
Email______________________________________ 
INTERESTS 
Technical ______ Social _____Concourse ______ 
Autocrossing____ Rallying____Drivers Ed_______ 
Club Racing______Volunteer_______________ 
Porsche Maintenance is performed by: 
Self ______Dealer ______Independent______ 
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Brembo Brakes at MAX RPM 

            Bigger is Better  er Brakes that is. I know dear it’s been 8 hours since I washed you. 

This crew can cook for me anytime!! 

OK club members, we need some suggestions for the Newsletter. What 
do you want to see in it?  As your new editors we have discussed ways of 
increasing the content of the newsletter. We have some ideas but would 
really like to hear about your ideas. 

Standing Room Only 

Lots and lots of time and $$ go 
into any show car.  This one has 
power and tunes to suit all.   


